cc: S. M.Alvis

(4)

Bridgeport, Connecticut September 25, 1964

G. DE REUS

ROM: F. E. MORGAN

Please note copy of S. M.Alvis' September 22nd letter. This concerns Export's request for shrouding the firing pin head on our M/600 and M/700 rifles.

The above request is based on requirements by the Australian proof house. For some reason, we are presently getting by - but they threaten to shut us off if we don't make these changes.

For your guidance, we are attaching a memo showing 1964 estimated shipments of M/600 and M/700 rifles to Australia.

Domestic sales would be interested in the change if the unit cost is negligible, and we would like to see a sample of this at the next Operations Committee Meeting.

Export also asked about a red and green dot safety indicator on both models.

FEM/ragra

Tid Show once.